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From: John Bennett 
Sent: 03 January 2023 12:17
To: Planning Policy; janepmoffatt@gmail.com
Subject: Doposed EDDC Deevelopment

To EDDC and  Jane Moffatt, Lympstone Town Clerk, 
I have attempted to respond to the EDDC notification, and consider it to be inappropriate to Lympstone, an historic, 
2000 yr old  fishing and farming village appreciated by residents and visitors alike.I hope my comments have gone 
through to EDDC but found the exercise complicate and certainly time-consuming. 
Yrs. faithfully 
John D Bennett 


